
Autumn Term 2024 

During the Autumn term Blwyddyn 3 will be studying the following topic: 

Mighty Me 

Science and Technology - Health and Wellbeing 

In this project the learners will be:  
• Exploring the local area (Dafen), Llanelli and Carmarthenshire  
• Researching and learning about the history of Dafen school  
• Locating and identifying key areas in the locality 
• Looking at the industry in Llanelli’s history 
• Minecraft – building a dream home where they can feel safe.  
• The Human Body: Major Organs 
• Online safety 
• Find and use useful websites to collect information 
• Collecting data and presenting information. 
• Looking at healthy foods, recipes to make healthy lunchboxes 
• Exploring different religions 
• Music from different cultures 
• Self portraits, exploring the work of Picasso and working in the style of Picasso 
• Learning Welsh and French vocabulary so that they can talk about themselves in Welsh and French 
• Develop their investigation skills through measuring lung capacity, making an exploding stomach and 

exploring their reaction times 

Further Information 

Homework 
Homework Tasks will be set either on our Google Classroom (Google for Education “Blwyddyn 3 2024-2025”) or 
paper copies given, to be completed in homework books. Each homework task is explained to the pupils and should 
be completed independently as it is reinforcement of the tasks completed in school during the week. 
 

• English, Maths or Topic homework will be given on a Friday and should be returned by Monday. 
• Spelling or Multiplications Tables - every week on a Monday (test on Friday) 
• Times tables need to be revised every night. 
• Poem of the Week, on google classroom to be read every week. 
• Reading should be carried out regularly at home  

 
Reading Books 
Reading books are to be returned daily. Please write in your child’s record book if they have read to you at home. 
The children will also have the opportunity to borrow books from the library and these must be returned weekly. Our 
class library day will be every Tuesday, 
 
PE 
PE will take place every Tuesday. Pupils are asked to arrive to school wearing their PE clothes.  

Thank you once again for all your continued support.  

Diolch yn fawr. 

Mrs S Phillips 


